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Voting by mail in Oregon is overwhelmingly secure and accurate. We have never had 

an issue receiving our ballots, we’re able to vote around our schedule, we utilize the 

option to drop them off at convenient ballot boxes, we can track our ballots, and if we 

ever have questions or concerns, the highly competent staff at our county elections 

office is more than happy to help. We can see through this attempt at making it 

harder for Oregonians to vote and to undermine confidence in our stellar vote-by-mail 

system that is the envy of the nation. There is zero need for this bill.  


